To all the wonderful children of St. Peter's,

I am missing seeing all of your smiles every day, and hearing about what you have been up to. However, it is great to see the photos and to read the messages that you are sending into school. I hope that you are able to use this special time to be with your families, to enjoy your home learning - and maybe to try something new! I have heard that some of you are painting, crafting, cooking, learning a new language and gardening. Unfortunately, my own garden is not looking too good, and I would appreciate some of your advice on keeping it looking tidy and bright! When I have not been at school, I have been really enjoying reading mystery thriller books from the Borrow Box at Tameside Libraries. I have also been trying to keep up with my exercising, and to cook some of Jamie Oliver's family meals. I look forward to hearing about how you have been spending your time - do keep on sending your messages to your class teachers. They have a special EMail address that you can use to get in touch with them whilst school is closed. 

As we say at St. Peters's - aim for excellence in all you do, and keep on being the best that you can be.

See you soon,
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Mrs Ryan

